
If you’ve wondered if digital outreach 
makes a difference, wonder no more. Pray 
With Confidence, an international prayer 
organization, launched their website 
launched less than two years ago with 40 
women writers worldwide. Leanna is 
grateful and honored to be one of the 
writers. Today, PWC has> 60,000 views 
per month and a total social media/
email audience of 30,000+ followers. 
It’s amazing what God has accomplished in 
such a short time. Be sure to check out the 
articles on Leanna’s PWC author page as 
well.   

After the long days of pandemic isolation, in-person 
Missionary Orientation and Training earlier this month was a 
special treat.  Your partnership provided in-depth 
training in prayer, one-on-one prayer sessions, 
hand-written prophetic blessings for each adult 
participant, daily Adventures in Prayer sessions for 
the missionary children and more during our week-
long MOT.  
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Your generosity of spirit, time, and finances have made an astounding impact in the 
Kingdom of God the last two months.

www.leannahollis.com

In addition to high-risk teen outreach (Fellowship of 
Christian students and Art Club), food distribution 
(weekend food and snack pantry), missionary care, 
prayer outreach, and online Bible studies, your digital 
outreach is flourishing. If you haven’t checked out 
the completely redesigned website yet, now’s a great time 
to take a look around. The new Resource Section 
(www.leannahollis.com/resources) is jam-packed with 
discipleship, prayer, and community outreach resources 
to help you live the disciple life more effectively. We 
offered exclusive only-during-launch-week free printable 
items but you can still access them on on our VIP page: 
https://leannahollis.com/launch-week-freebies/ Enter 
the passcode Sunday (case sensitive) to view and 
download. Don’t forget: You help extend our reach 
when you like and share the images/posts. 
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www.praywithconfidence.com/author/leanna-hollis/ 

http://www.leannahollis.com
http://www.leannahollis.com/resources
http://www.praywithconfidence.com
http://www.praywithconfidence.com/author/leanna-hollis/
http://www.praywithconfidence.com
http://www.praywithconfidence.com/author/leanna-hollis/
http://www.leannahollis.com
http://www.leannahollis.com/resources


When in-person Fellowship of Christian Students resumed this 
month, your prayers were answered in amazing ways. High school 
students talked candidly about their struggles with anger and 
explored ways God can help.  

With the middle schoolers, we experienced something we’ll savor for 
years. During the gospel presentation by Chris Prather, the room was 
filled with a holy hush. Every student’s eyes were riveted on Chris.  
Afterward, eight of the ten students present expressed a 
desire to learn more about Jesus and follow Him. Interest 
and desire aren’t the same as changed lives and we have a long way to 
go, but it’s a start. Pray as we plan follow up and mentoring.   

The new Art Club held its first meeting this month. Dr. Max 
Hutcheson presented an excellent art and life lesson on drawing and 
perspective. Tom Wilson and Marcus Gary are also helping with art. 
 

        Upcoming 
Events: 
10/25/29 - Art Club at Fillmore 
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Leanna joined Global Outreach as a peer-to-peer funded missionary 
in 2016. She’s raising her own support and needs your help to make 
ministry projects like the Transforming Tupelo/Feeding students 
program, homeless outreach, missionary prayer support, and women’s 
outreach possible.  Contact her at: lhollis@globaloutreach.org 

Donate online at globaloutreach.org/giving/missionary-details/
leanna-hollis or by mail (be sure to put #4841 in the memo line along 
with your email address:   

Global Outreach International                                       
 P.O. Box 1, 
Tupelo, MS 38802

New Missionary 
Appointment Service is 

the highlight of MOT 
week and (at right) 

includes anointing with 
oil, laying on of hands, 

and washing of feet as a 
symbol that we at 

Home Office are here to 
serve them as they 

serve Jesus.
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10/29/21 - GOI Home Office Staff Retreat  
11/2/21 - Leading Devotional at Home Office 
11-2, 11/3/21 - Fellowship of Christian Students 
11-7-10/21 - Missionary Refresh Retreat  
11/12/21 - GOI Ladies’ Rejuvenate Mini-Retreat  
11/18/21 - Thanksgiving Food Distribution 
1/20/22 - Golden Central Baptist Church 

* Email receipts are now available for your by-check donation. Simply add an email 
address to your check and a receipt will be emailed automatically. 
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